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APRIL 2019 
Big Sir Article 

 

Fellow Sirs Members, 
 

I am pleased to report that the 2019 
Picnic Committee and the BEC had an 
excellent start in the planning of our annual 
picnic (see ad for details). In particular, our 
focus is increasing activities that draw more 
members and members that are a couple. As 
always, we will have bingo and a raffle. 
Additionally, planning is in the works for a 
Putting and Chipping contest, Bocce ball, a 
“Washer” game and pictures of all attendees. 
Come prepared to purchase tickets at our 
April 9 meeting. Ernie Baca will man a sales 
table starting at 10:45am. 

In closing, your BEC is dedicated to 
continue to enhance the activities of Branch 
145. We are conducting a planning session 
on March 26. The primary goal is to plan out 
our activities through year-end 2020. We 
have the activities survey and a special focus 
group data we conducted recently to provide 
us with some tools to guide us. Please let 
me know by email if you have any particular 
input or feedback for our consideration 
drpaulwright49@gmail.com. 
 
Regards, 
Paul Wright, Big Sir 

April Speaker 

 
Judy Kenney 

F & M Bank 
Judy Kenney started her banking career in 1970 
as a part-time teller with the then Chase 
Manhattan Bank in upstate New York.  She 
worked there for almost 10 years and then took 
the “corporate ride” with her husband, who 
worked for ConAgra Foods.  They moved to four 
states:  Colorado, Minnesota, Michigan and 
California.  Judy worked in banking while living in 
most of those states.  She started her career with 
F&M Bank in May of 1994, after ConAgra Foods 
purchased Klein Brothers’  fruit and nut division 
in Stockton in 1993 and transferred her husband 
 to California.  Judy has been the Branch 
Manager of the F&M Woodlake Plaza Branch 
since August 2004, and is a Vice President of the 
bank.  
  
Judy has two daughters:  Susanne Boysen who 
lives in Linden with her husband, Rance and their 
four children, and  Heather Filippini who lives in 
Sacramento with her husband, Ryan and their 
two children.  Judy’s husband of 45+ years, Bill, 
passed away in January of this year of 
Parkinson’s disease.  

mailto:drpaulwright49@gmail.com
mailto:drpaulwright49@gmail.com


    March Financials 

 
The bank balance 
for March 2019 
increased by 
$38.47. 

Harry T. Martin, 

Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

The “COUNTRY CLUB AIRES” (CCA) 

MEN’S CHORUS & BAND WANT YOU! 

THE CCA ARE LOOKING FOR SINGERS & 

MUSICIANSTO JOIN OUR ‘ALL 

VOLUNTEER’ GROUP OF SIR 

SPONSORED BY SIR BRANCH #33, THE 

CCA HAS BEEN DELIGHTING 

AUDIENCES OF THE GREATER 

SACRAMENTO REGION* SINCE 1972 

The CCA welcomes members of all SIR 

 
 

To join us … or for booking us at your 

venue/event, 

& for details or further information, please refer 

to: 

< www.COUNTRYCLUBAIRES.org > 

Primary Contact: PBS Fred Stallcop, SHLM 
BusinessMgr@CountryClubAires.org 

 

   

               

 

                       

APRIL 
Boyd Barth  

Lynn Benbrook 

Edwin Dammel 

Jack Hilbert 

John Korphage 

Ted Leventini, Jr. 

Don Norman 

Paul Reiner 

Tyrell Simpson 

Charles Bailey 

 

 



Golf News 

 
 

Please make sure you have 
paid YOUR 2019 membership 
dues. Looking forWARD to 
great greens THIS YEAR! 

            

MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

FOR MARCH 2019 
 

Membership in attendance:                                            72 

Guest in attendance:                                                       2 

Percentage of active members in attendance             51% 

Total active members:                                                 141 

Members added:                                        1 Rod Williams 

Members Reinstated:                                                       0 

Members dropped:                                1 Clifford Nitschke 

Members Resigned:                                                        0 

 

Chester George, Membership Chairman 

 

Welcome 

to our 

newest 

member 
Rod Williams 
New member 
Bill Rutherford 

Co-sponsor 

         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL SIRs PICNIC 

June 11th 
Micke Grove 

 

Ticket sales 
April Meeting 

Individual tickets $15 
Couple tickets $25 
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2019 OFFICERS 

BIG SIR 

     Paul Wright                          480-235-6923 
   LITTLE SIR 
         Mark Wahlman  327-7335 
    SECRETARY 

 Richard Baines                            727-3908 
ASST. SECRETARY 
     (open)  
TREASURER 
 Harry Martin                                601-9021 
ASST. TREASURER    

 Ernie Lucero  
 

2019 Directors 

Al Furr                                                368-6490 
John Korphage                                   369-4001 
Paul Wright 480-235-6923 
 

Area #8    Governor Gerald L. Emery 

Area #22  Governor Rick Kendal 

 
2019 Committees - *Chairman 

ANECDOTALIST 

 Ron Russell 
ATTENDANCE 

 Chester George                           368-8212 
AUDITOR 

 Replacement TBA 
BULLETIN EDITOR 

       Big Sir               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BULLETIN PUBLISHER 

 Temple Gallagher              986-8367  
    CHAPLAIN 

      Howard Ferguson              368-4829 

EMAIL COMPILER 

 (open) 
GREETERS 

  Conrad Kessell                 367-1998  
RECOGNITION 

  

GOLF 

 Bill Rutherford             916-776-9222 
 Mike Lynn                         915-4550 

HISTORIAN 

 (open) 
MEMBERSHP RECORDS  

 Chester George                 368-8212 
NOMINATING 

      Richard Baines                  727-3908    
PICNIC  

 
PROGRAM 

 Little SIR 
SONG LEADER 

 Paul Reiner                       366-1811 
SARGENT AT ARMS 

 
PHOTOGRAPHER 

 

    TRAVEL & TOURS 

 (open) 
   PUBLICITY CHAIRMAN 

 Big SIR 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
PAST BIG SIR  

 Ruben Moser                       1988-1989 
 Al Baerwald 1990 
 Bill Owen 1991 

 Al Cooper 1992 
 Earl Klapstein 1993 
 Dave Stennick 1994 
 Gus Armendariz 1995 
 Jerry Kirsten 1996 
 Bob McCaffrey 1997 
 Tom Bandelin 1998 
 Frank Garcia 1999 
 Bob Handel 2000 

      John Korphage (18)             2000-2001 
 Jack Jackson 2001 
 Bill Dauer 2002 
 Ron Westerterp 2003 
 Dave Hinchman                   2004-2005 
 Paul Reiner                                   2006 
 Neal W. Welsh                             2007 
 John Mendonca                            2008 
 Bill Shankles                                 2009 
 George Cameron                          2010 

 Richard Baines                    2011-2012 
 All Furr                                          2013 
      Chuck Bennett                     2014-2015 
 Jack Johnson                                2016 
      Bob Gorbet                                    2017 
 Phil Schrock    2018  


